

2016 – 2017 Parking Advisory Committee

A G E N D A

Meeting Date: Monday, February 27, 2017

Meeting Time: 12:00 – 1:00 p.m.

Meeting Location: Engineering II, Room 310

- 1. Call to Order**
- 2. Roll Call**
- 3. Approval of Minutes of *January 23, 2017***
- 4. Announcements and Recognition of Guests**
- 5. Old Business**
 - None.
- 6. New Business**
 - Pedestrian safety around Garage C - - Mr. Montel Watson
 - Follow-up on other campus safety issues (if needed)
 - Next meeting time and agenda
- 7. Adjournment**

FACULTY SENATE PARKING ADVISORY COMMITTEE

Monday, January 23, 2017
Engineering II, Conference Room 312
12:00 – 1:00 pm Meeting Minutes

Meeting Attendees:

Ahmad Elshennawy	Donna Frazee
Bari Hofman-Ruddy	Ron Piccolo
Kyle Renshaw	Liz Staley (by Skype)
Christos Velissaris	Tim Ravich (by phone)
Marcella Farina	Manuel Rivera (by phone)

Guests:

Krishna Singh, Parking Services

MAIN DISCUSSION

1. **Krishna Singh** reviewed plans for new building on existing parking lot (H1).
 - a. This building will result in the loss of 115 student spaces, 10 disabled spaces, which will be moved to parking lot H4 and potential new lot on Centaurus Drive West at the bottom of Greek Park Drive. Parking for faculty would transition to PG I
 - b. New building to being construction in Summer 2017
 - c. **Bari Hofman-Ruddy**: What is happening with lot between PG C & PG D? The lot has been converted and there are not enough spots!
 - i. **Krishna**: nothing at the moment
 - ii. **Bari**: Made request to consider adding more faculty spots between PG C & D where interdisciplinary building is being built. In addition to fewer spaces, there are questions and concerns about pedestrian safety from Garage C to main campus. There are no dedicated walking paths.
 - iii. **Ahmad**: We will invite Montel Watson, Director of Resource and Facilities Management (Montel.Watson@ucf.edu) to next meeting to address safety concerns around Garage C.
2. **Marcella Farina**: @H1, will bus stop be retained when new buildings are constructed?
 - a. **Krishna**: Yes
3. **Christos**: Are there any plans to build a bridge (s) across Alafaya or Gemini Boulevard?
 - a. **Krishna**: It has been considered, but too expensive
4. **Ahmad**: How might we improve this committee's work?
 - a. **Donna**: Get technology to work in support of meeting before, during, and after?
 - b. **Krishna**: members of this committee could also participate in the University Parking committee

NEXT MEETING

February 27, 2017: Monday, Engineering II, Room 310. 12:00 – 1:00pm

MEETING ADJOURNED AT 12:55 PM